
 Last month I took some of our guys 
to a men’s meeting organized by 

missionary Kent Albright in central Spain. It 
was an excellent opportunity for them to meet 
other Christian men. 

Danny has been working on the girls’ 
showers at Aierdi, giving them a much-needed 
upgrade, all in time for our 16th Missionary 
Teen Retreat next month. If you would like to 
help with the MKs’ traveling/flight expenses, 
we will distribute your donations to them.
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Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!
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 Recently, Mimi and 
her twin, Becky, were 
able to spend time 
together with their 
mom, Margaret Allen.  

 In the picture 
below, Andrea is 
having a meeting with 
the parents of the 
IBEV children who will 
be involved in the 
Christmas program.
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